
STATESBORO-BULLOCH COUNTY LIBRARY RENOVATION 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

This is an invitation to submit a bid to Statesboro-Bulloch County Library for the demolition and 

renovation of parts of the Statesboro-Bulloch County Library, in Bulloch County, Georgia. Sealed bids will 

be received at the Statesboro-Bulloch County Library on March 4th, 2020 at 4:00 p.m., local time, at the 

address below: 

Statesboro-Bulloch County Library 

124 South Main Street 

Statesboro, GA 30458  

Instructions for preparation and submission of a bid will be contained in the bid specifications. Bids must 

by typed or printed in ink. Bids submitted as a result of this invitation must include the “BID FORM” and 

be returned in a sealed envelope or container marked, “SEALED BID” with the applicable “BID NUMBER” 

on the outside. Bids may not be considered unless so received.  

There will be a non-mandatory pre-bid meeting on February 25th, 2020 at 10:00 a.m., local time, at the 

Statesboro-Bulloch County Library. Any questions and/or misunderstandings that may arise from this 

invitation shall be submitted, in writing, and forwarded to the Architect, Avnika Hari, at 

ahari@mcmillanpazdansmith.com no later than February 26th 2020. Answers to questions submitted 

that materially change the conditions and specifications of this invitation for bid will be promulgated to 

all addresses as an addendum. Any discussions or documents will be considered non-binding unless 

incorporated and promulgated in an addendum.  

Bid documents will be made available by contacting Clayton Digital Reprographics on February 19th, 

2020, at (912) 681-3700 or cdrepro.com. 

Owner reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities and irregularities.  
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